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DEVIN D. PARRAM
Direct 614.334.6117

dparram(@taftlaw.com

August 15, 2016

Betty McCauley

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Docketing — 11" Floor

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Re:  In the Mater of the Application of The Dayton Power and Light
Company for Approval of its Energy Efficiency and Peak Demand
Reduction Portfolio Plan for 2017 through 2019
Case No. 16-649-EL-POR
Case No. 16-1369-EL-WVR

Dear Ms. McCauley:
People Working Cooperatively (“PWC”) does not currently have any objections to The
Dayton Power and Light Company’s proposed Energy Efficiency and Peak Demand Reduction

Portfolio Plan. PWC reserves the right to present any argument or objection at a hearing or
during briefing regarding this case.

Sincerely yours

Devin D. Parram
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Taft Stettinius & Hollister LLP Chicago / Cincinnati / Cleveland / Columbus / Dayton / Indianapolis / Northern Kentucky / Phoenix
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